
Greetings RKT Families & Community,

Happy New Year!! 

I hope you had a wonderful holiday season. It is lovely to be back in school where the
classrooms are once again buzzing with energy, and it's a joy to see the children return
with enthusiasm, ready to embrace the opportunities that lie ahead.

Thank you so much for your generosity during the month of December. We greatly
appreciated the outpouring of support that we received for our 12 Days of Giving
initiative. We are glad to have provided our students with the opportunity to bring smiles
to those in need within our community.

Your continued support and involvement are crucial to our students' success. We
encourage you to stay engaged and connected with us as we work together to provide
the best educational experience for your children.
 

  

Becky Stickings, Principal
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Important DatesImportant Dates
January 2: Teacher Directed Day 
January 3: First day of 2025 for students 
January 4: National Ribbon Skirt Day 
Tuesday, January 7: Staff Meeting @ 2:40
Tuesday, January 21: Staff Meeting @ 2:40
Tuesday, January 21: SAC Meeting @ 5:30
January 27: International Holocaust
Remembrance Day 
January 27: Family Literacy Day 
January 29: Lunar New Year 






